
Batterwood House,

near Port Hope,Ontario. 

January 26, 1933

My Dear Sir Arthur,

Many thanks for your

I now have pleasure in enclosing 

a cheque from the Massey Foundation for $5,000 

as the first of the two annual grants for research 

in your Department of Biochemistry.

v/ith kindest regards,

Yours sincerely,

(Sgd) Vincent Massey

letter.

General Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., 
McGill University,

Montreal, Quebec.

Original filed with Deeds of Donation 
ip College Vaulty.


